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To Whom It May Concern- 

 

I am submitting testimony to oppose HB 3789 having been a Public Employee as a 

teacher in Oregon's Public Schools.   

I appreciate being fully informed of my options as a public employee and am grateful 

for the professionalism of The Freedom Foundation in particular.   

This is an issue of free speech and this bill serves nothing more that to silence great 

organizations like the Freedom Foundation.  HB 3789 is not in the best interests of 

Oregon Public Employees but rather serves to protect current public employee 

unions who directly fund one particular political party.  HB 3789 limits free speech 

and is bias towards one political party.  

 

Please vote NO on HB 3789. 

 

Sincerely,  

Angela Pederson  


